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Dear members 

No doubt some are still waiting for 

sunny days to help in cleaning up their 

post cyclone affected gardens. Some 

of our public parks are still waiting. 

 
Crosby Park, Albion 

Do you know any seriously damaged 
gardens or parks that AGHS might be 
able to offer comments on restoration? 
In the last newsletter I asked for any 
places that might be included in 
‘Landscapes at Risk’ but I have 
received no suggestions. 

Please contact me if you have further 

suggestions or would like to assist us 

with the newsletter, garden visits or 

monitoring the condition of historic 

gardens.    

Jane Lennon, chair 

lennonjane@bigpond.com   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next visit: 

Toowoomba autumn colour on 

Saturday 17 May 

Our tour will take in two private 

gardens off Queens Park where we will 

have a catered picnic and the 

Japanese Garden. Detailed itinerary 

will come with a Trybooking form after 

Easter. 

 

 

 

Future visits proposed are:  

June   Victoria Park  

July/Aug Fernberg   

Aug/Sept Coochie Mudlo 
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